



Kings' Forest Primary School

Headteacher: Ms H Porter

Thursday 28th September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

The Book Fair will be at Kings' Forest Primary School in Hedgehog classroom from 3.30pm **Monday 2**nd **until Thursday 5**th **October 2023**.

Please come along to browse or purchase the books on offer.

The preferred paying method is by card either on the day or pre ordering online using the QR code on the attached leaflet. We do accept cash but do not have any change, so the correct money will be required.

Kind regards

Mrs Lewis

Kings' Forest Primary school

Station Road, Kingswood, Bristol, BS15 4PQ Tel: 01454 866466

Email: admin@kingsforestschool.co.uk Web: www.kingsforestschool.co.uk



